
nmenf, Cammuntcaltlons, Information Technology and the A 

resentation from the Board of the Great I 

m that I write to you, on behalf of the Traditional Cwf 
inal CsrparaPlen w ~ t h  interests in the Great Barrter Rc 

Park regton, In regards t~ the above matter. 

As t he  fadlitator of the ina ral Gbrrangun Traditional Use of Mar~ne Resc 
Agreement {TUM the six saltwater Traditional Owner groups 
we query the Au Government's oommktment to the spirit of this Agr 

ntion of build~ng sustain rships between Traditional Owners 
rier Re& regisn and the ier Reef Marine Park Authority (GB 

ntiors to now remove enous representation from the GBRMPA 
o-y status of the Authority itself, 

given that the milestons Girringun TklMRA has been certified by the AutP 
d the Auslralian the Environmental Protection Agency ( 

State af Queensi the move to abolish Indigenous represr 
GBRMPA Board to ba a serious backward step in the implementation of C 
stated policy of building wnstrluctrve dialogues and management partner$ 
Traditional Owners of the Great Barrier Reef region, 

Gtrrrngun TradjtionaB Owners have been the beneficiary of IndiQenous reF 
the Righsst level within GBRMPA by ensuring Traditional Owner manager 
are progressed rn a positive and corssttuctive way. The manner In which t 
Government is PTO aide these changes IS also of considerable r 
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gislation is ta be considered by the Senate this we{ 
d to remove the requirement for SBRN 

representative of Indigenous people and communities adjacent to the Pa 

Th~s wrll mean that the only Btkely Indigenous input to the management of 
park will be through a non-statutory advtsory committee to the federal En 
Ministar, Further, we understand that as a non-statutory committee, there 
reference to such a committee, or its representations, within the Act, and 

tive gwarantse far any form of statutory committee whats 

osed do not assist tn improving the i 
s people within the context of govern 

federal level. It is disturbing to find su 
any consultattons with the Indigenou: 

by the changes as proposed. 

Yours sincerely 
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